JESUS CHRIST
OF LATTER-DAY
SAINTS

MISSIONARY DEPARTMENT Third Floor, West Wing 50 East North Temple Street Salt Lake City, Utah 84150

12 December 1989

President Wendell H. Hall Chile Missionary Training Center Avenue Pocuro 1940 Clasificador 54 Santiago 9, Chile

Dear President Hall:

With deep appreciation for the valuable service rendered by you and your faithful wife and companion, we hereby extend to you an honorable release from your labors as president of the Chile Missionary Training Center.

Your release will take effect when the affairs of the center are turned over to your successor, Brother H. Clay Gorton. This will take place on a date to be arranged between you and Brother Gorton, shortly after his training is completed on 19 January 1990.

You will retire from your present position with our utmost confidence, good will, and appreciation. We are grateful for your faithful administration and are confident that many of our Father's children have been blessed by your labors and those of your missionary associates who have served under your direction in the ministry of the Lord. We trust that throughout your lives you will have the abiding satisfaction that you have contributed to the advancement of our Father's kingdom in the earth.

We earnestly pray that you may be greatly blessed of the Lord in all your future labors.

Faithfully yours,

Robert L. Backman Executive Director achnia